From:

Carolyn Bazzani

bgoodcarolyn@gmail.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

4/10/2010 12:43 AM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 10, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

I live on the Monterey peninsula and know that it's in the best interests of every Californian to move slowly in the area of salt-water utilization for power purposes.

Caution, please! Here's hoping for a healthy Pacific Ocean!

Sincerely,

Carolyn Bazzani 981 Pioneer Rd Pebble Beach, CA 93953-2718 (831) 648-1583

